
At the Fire Authority meeting last week, the Service presented the latest video update produced by 

their media services team. This edition summarises some of the notable incidents that they have 

attended, and the good work being achieved across the Service in the last three months. 

I have included below a link to the video on their YouTube channel. Please feel free to share this 

with others as part of your communications and engagement with your communities. 

https://youtu.be/ZA5DFcpeF6M  

https://youtu.be/ZA5DFcpeF6M

